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Hunter, Donielle 
f 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Greg Rupert <grupert@arjaynet.com> 
Wednesday, February 18, 2015 8:41 PM 
Puco Docketing 
OPPOSITION COMMENT UNDER CASE # 14-1297-EL-SSO-

Shutdown Davis-Besse Nuke plant 

Best Regards, 

Greg Rupert 
Duluth,MN 
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Hunte r , Don ie l le 

From: Zachary Pesce <pesce3@peopIepc.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, February 18, 2015 9:41 PM 
To: Puco Docketing 
Subject: Comment on Case # 14-1297-EL-SSO. 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out the aging, dangerous Davis-Besse nuclear reactor, nor dirty 
coal plants, at ratepayers' expense. These plants are not competitive with today's market prices for electricity, and they 
spew radioactive and toxic pollution into our air and water. We should not have to pay more for dirty energy. 

It's time to pull the plug on Davis-Besse; for decades it has experienced safety problem after safety problem-how much 
longer can it buck the odds before it causes a catastrophic accident? 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, Is known to cause major air pollution and negatively 
impact public health while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance on coal, we have some of the 
worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out these obsolete plants that are no longer economically viable is bad public policy. Ohio 
should be focused on policies that will encourage safer, cleaner and affordable clean energy technologies, not expensive 
and dirty nuclear and coal. 

Zachary Pesce 
CR21 
2564 CR 21 
Valatie, NY 12184 
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Hunter, Donielle 

From: Zachary Pesce <pesce3@peoplepc.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, February 18, 2015 9:41 PM 
To: Puco Docketing 
Subject: Comment on Case # 14-1297-EL-SSO. 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out the aging, dangerous Davis-Besse nuclear reactor, nor dirty 
coal plants, at ratepayers' expense. These plants are not competitive with today's market prices for electricity, and they 
spew radioactive and toxic pollution into our air and water. We should not have to pay more for dirty energy. 

It's time to pull the plug on Davis-Besse; for decades it has experienced safety problem after safety problem-how much 
longer can it buck the odds before it causes a catastrophic accident? 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is known to cause major air pollution and negatively 
impact public health while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance on coal, we have some of the 
worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out these obsolete plants that are no longer economically viable is bad public policy. Ohio 
should be focused on policies that will encourage safer, cleaner and affordable clean energy technologies, not expensive 
and dirty nuclear and coal. 

Zachary Pesce 
CR21 
2564 CR 21 
Valatie, NY 12184 
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Hun te r , Don ie l le 

From: David Howard <drhowar@outlook.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, February 18, 2015 11:38 PM 
To: Puco Docketing 
Subject: I was a Steam Pipe welder for years and Old Nuke power plants should be shut down 

forever, not rebuilt on tax payers money 

Sent from Windows Mail 
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